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Ethics and Catechism Committee of St.Mary’s College (Autonomous), 

Thoothukudi organized a webinar on “LOOKING FORWARD- Ethics Class” 

on 26th July 2021 through Zoom Platform and You Tube Live Streaming. The 

meeting commenced at 08.30 a.m. Dr.V.Joys Selva Mary Albert , Assistant 

Professor of Microbiology , delivered the welcome address. 

Dr.J.M.AntoRuban, Headmaster Govt . Hr. Sec. School, Tharuvaikulam, 

explained about the ethical values and principles to be followed to lead an 

ethical life, through various anecdotes and real-life incidents. The vote of 

thanks was delivered by Ms.Sherina, III B.Sc Microbiology. Nearly 768 

students enthusiastically participated and benefited by this programme. The 

programme was organized by Dr. Mary Joyce Baby, Dr. Mary Manonmani, Dr. 

Joys Selva Mary and Dr. Anbarasi Rodrigo. 

 

 

 

Ethics and Catechism Committee organized a webinar on “BE A WINNER”  

on 30.11.2021 through Zoom Platform and You Tube Live Streaming. The 

meeting commenced at 08.30 a.m, Dr.V.Joys SelvaMary Albert, Assistant 

Professor of Microbiology , gave the welcome address. Dr.P.Anandha Nayagi, 

Head of the Department of Tamil, NKR Govt Arts College for Women, 

Namakkal, explained the students about the positive vibes and how to be a 

winner and how to face the problems in current scenario. The vote of thanks was 

delivered byMs.B.FlorenceSteffy, III B.Sc Mathematics(SSC). Nearly 757 

students enthusiastically participated and were benefited by this programme. 

The programme was initiated by Dr. Mary Joyce Baby and the committee. 

   

 

 

 

 



 

   

Ethics and Catechism committee organized an Inter - 

Departmental Chalk Art Competition on the topic "NATIVITY" 

on 22nd December 2021. All the departments participated in the 

competition and a classroom was allotted for each department to 

exhibit their creativity on the topic "Nativity". Ms. Thenmathi 

Dhanushkodi and Ms. Vani were the judges of the competition.  

The first place was secured by the Department of 

Commerce Regular, second and third places were secured 

by the Departments of B.Com General A and Mathematics 

-Regular respectively. It was an exhilarating opportunity 

for the students created by Dr. Mary Joyce Baby, Dr. Mary 

Manonmani, Dr. Joys Selva Mary and Dr. Anbarasi. 

 
 

 

   

      

 

  On 17th February, observing the Founder’s Day of 

the Servite Order, Catholic students gathered in the chapel 

to pay devotion to Our Lady of Sorrows to meditate on her 

seven sorrows. Prayers were said with devotion.  

Rev. Dr. Sr. Kulandai Therese and Rev. Dr. Sr. Maria Shanthi 

led the prayer service and supported by the Ethics committee team 

members.  It was a rejuvenating spiritual experience for the 

students. On 17th March the Catholic students gathered in the 

chapel to recite the Rosary. 

 

 

  

 


